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Mai Vang

From: Lydia (Public Works Garbage) <garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 12:29 PM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Sarah Haas; Lydia Campbell; Lisa Martin; Richard Kedrowski; Greg Weiner
Subject: [City of Saint Paul] Re: Hi, Can you check with WM to see if there was a bulky item 

arrangement for a couch at 132 Magnolia Ave E. We have a case on for tomorrow. Time 
pe...

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 

  

 

Your request (381122) has been updated. To add additional comments, reply to this email. 

 

Lydia (City of Saint Paul)  
Jan 23, 2024, 12:28 CST  

Mai,  
  
Here is the reply from Waste Management:  

Is this for a Virginia L Kimker at 132 Magnolia Ave E?  - I see no phone call on her account about picking 
up a couch. 

  
  
Lydia 

City of Saint Paul 
Public Works - Solid Waste 
651-266-6101 
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Sarah (City of Saint Paul)  
Jan 23, 2024, 08:37 CST  

Mai, We put the request in as urgent. I'll let you know when we hear back. 

Sarah Haas 
City of Saint Paul 
Department of Public Works - Garbage 
651-266-6101 
garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
https://www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 

 

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  
Jan 22, 2024, 14:11 CST  

Hi, 
Can you check with WM to see if there was a bulky item arrangement for a couch at 132 Magnolia Ave E. We 
have a case on for tomorrow.  Time period is between May 5 and June 9th. 
  
  
Thanks. 
  

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

  
  

Attachment(s) 
132 Magnolia Ave E.Photo 5-12-23.pdf 
132 Magnolia Ave E.Photo 5-5-23.pdf 

 

  

  

This email is a service from City of Saint Paul.  
[41550P-33944]  


